) ‘The faculty council wishes all students and employees on the i
Faculty Social and Behavioral Sciences a very warm and |
happy holiday and an amazing new year!

As faculty council of the FSBS

There is something we have to confess
We participate in more than one event
Most of these however, are not so
frequent

At the council meetings with the board
we let our voices be heard

These meetings are monthly you know,

last month was the third.
~ The board decides on the faculty, what goes and what
/ V;'does not

e-for the evaluation of it is what we are
*\\ verything on testing

»/// ) / // l gladly explain this to you with a grin

more we focus on important themes
nt wellbeing and sustainability are two of these
Studying in COVID-times can be pretty rough
= \%‘hat the faculty their policy could use a buff
2 ~On this we speak, W1th strength and vigor

Additionally, Flex studying is what we want /
What’s that? We hear you say loudly and not to taunt
We’d like you to know more, in you can way

So would you please be so kind, to fill in our survey?

Us seven will be there for you

Just like in Friends

With seven employees so they won’t feel too blue
We try to always bring it to good ends.

FLEXIBLE EDUCATION

We as a Faculty council are researching the pos
need for flexible education. X
With this concept, a student is able to 0

spread over the year with a minimum ¢

Instead of paying full tuition you pay-fei

per course. A more flexible education;
possibility to participate in activities-© ot
study program.

Right now, various study programs at the Faculty
of Humanities have started a pilot for more flexible

education. If you want to learn more about flexible =

education, you can check https://students.uu.nl/en/ =
hum/curriculum/flexible-study.

Look for our survey at the instagram of the Fag
council, you can find it in our bio. It only talk
minutes and you would really help us!

COMIC OF THE MONTH

DUCK & BIRDIE

ARE KEEPING IN TOUCH

I'tL RING YOU
YES! WE'LL RING!




